
 

15
th

 March 2024 

 

Dear Parents, 

As you will know from the attached correspondence, we have been lucky 
enough to secure a fantastic opportunity for the children in the form of a 
science show presented by The Royal Institution. This will be delivered on 
Thursday 18th April 2024. 

In the evening, there will also be an opportunity for Nascot Wood parents/ 
families to attend a community science show at school. The cost for the show 
is £1 per person, for a maximum of 5 tickets per family.  

This will be on a first come, first serve basis. The show will start at 5.30pm and 
we hope to finish by 6.30pm. 

These tickets will be available to purchase via School gateway until 15th April 
and paper tickets will be handed out on 17th April. 

 

Best wishes,  

Majeeda Ahmed 

Science Lead  

Nascot Wood Junior School, Nascot Wood Road, Watford WD17 4YS 

01923 238784 admin@nascotwoodjm.herts.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Christina Singh 

   


